Kenai Peninsula Borough
Finance Department

MEMORANDUM

TO: Wayne Ogle, KPB Assembly President
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members

X v | \ef C/&
THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor 6"“‘@@& For Mo \fo €\

FROM: Brandi Harbaugh, KPB Finance Direc’ro@}(

DATE: September 27, 2018

RE: Ordinance 2018-19- {4 _, Approving the Purchase of a da Vinci Surgical

- Robotic System Plus On-Site System Implementation and Training for the

Central Peninsula Hospital and Appropriating $2,250,000 from the Plant
Replacement and Expansion Fund to Fund the Project (Mayor)

Cenfral Peninsula General Hospital, Inc. has been approached by numerous

surgeons requesting that it purchase a robotic surgery system, indicating that this

would allow them to perform more complex surgeries in a less invasive manner. -
This would lead to fewer complications and higher success rates.

At its meeting of September 27, 2018, the CPGH, Inc. Board of Directors approved
the purchase of a da Vincirobotic system and implementation and training fora .
total cost of $2,250,000. It authorized the funds to be paid from the CPH Plant
Replacement and Expansion Fund (“PREF"). This ordinance would authorize the
acquisition of this robotic system and appropriate $2,250,000 from the PREF to
acquire the system including implementation and training.

Approval of this ordinance would be appreciated.

FINANCE DEPARTMENT
ACCOUNT / FUNDS VERIFIED

Acct. No.  490.00000.00000.20602

Amount:  $2,250,000.00
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